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AUG9 1982
Docket No. 30-01879 License No. 20-05766-02

Lahey Clinic Medical Center
ATTN: Robert E. Wise

Chief Executive Officer
41 Mall Road
Burlington, Massachuse.ts 01803

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 30-01879/82-01

This refers to your lerter dated June 28, 1982, in response to our letter dated
June 17, 1982.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

h
u.o d w

, as T. Martirv, hire tor
4 ision of EngiVeering ana Technical

Programs

cc:
Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Commonwealth of Massachusetts (2)
Dr. R. Westrup, RSO
Peter F. Winter, M.D.

bcc:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
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